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9th December 2020 
 
 
SCHOOL CLOSURE FRIDAY 18TH DECEMBER 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The Government Minister for Schools, Nick Gibb has today announced that schools may 
schedule an inset day next Friday 18th December to allow six clear days before Christmas 
Eve.  This will ensure that school staff do not have to engage with track and trace issues 
throughout the break, and reduce the risk of pupils and staff having to self-isolate over 
Christmas. 
 
Therefore the last day of term for Abbeys will be Thursday 17th December.  
The school will be closed to pupils on Friday 18th December. 

 

Please be aware however that schools will need to continue contact tracing in the event 
of any positive cases being confirmed up to Wednesday December 23.  This means that 
families could be informed up until this date of the need to self-isolate. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact myself of a member of the 
School Office team. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sophie Good 

Headteacher 
 
 


